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Claire Crowley (Housing)

From: Housing wildlifelicence
Sent: Thursday 24 October 2024 10:31
To: Daniel Simpson (Housing); Gregory Egan (Housing)
Subject: FW: NPWS Licences DER-BAT-2024-165 & DER-BAT-2025-16
Attachments: DER-BAT-2025-16.pdf; DER-BAT-2024-165.pdf

 
 

From: Tom O'Donnell | O'Donnell Environmental <tom@odonnellenviro.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 24 October 2024 09:49 
To: Housing wildlifelicence <wildlifelicence@npws.gov.ie> 
Cc: tim.ofarrell@corkcoco.ie; keith.jones@corkcoco.ie 
Subject: RE: NPWS Licences DER-BAT-2024-165 & DER-BAT-2025-16 
 
CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any links or open any 
attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe.  If you are in any doubt, please 
contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk. 
 
Hi Gregory,  
 
In addition to date issue (see below), the Client has requested that the applicant be changed from Tim to: 
 
Keith Jones 
Senior Engineer Housing 
keith.jones@corkcoco.ie 
 
 
Regards,  
Tom 
 

From: Tom O'Donnell | O'Donnell Environmental  
Sent: 22 October 2024 20:08 
To: Housing wildlifelicence <wildlifelicence@npws.gov.ie> 
Cc: tim.ofarrell@corkcoco.ie 
Subject: Re: NPWS Licences DER-BAT-2024-165 & DER-BAT-2025-16 
 
Hi Gregory, 
 
Many thanks, appreciate your help.  
 
There is a minor typo in the 2025 license where the date of expiry is missing a digit.  
 

Regards,  
  
Tom O’Donnell BSc (Hons) MSc CEnv MCIEEM 
tom@odonnellenviro.ie  |  087-9390354 
 
On 22 Oct 2024, at 00:03, Housing wildlifelicence <wildlifelicence@npws.gov.ie> wrote: 

  
Dear Tim, 
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Please find attached your derogation licences: 
  
DER-BAT-2024-165 covering 22/10/2024- 31/12/2024 
DER-BAT-2025-016 covering 01/01/2025-31/10/2025 
  
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 
  
Kind regards, 
  
—— 
Gregory Egan 
Executive Officer 
Wildlife Licencing Unit 
—— 
  
An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 
 
An tSeirbhis Páirceanna Náisiúnta agus Fiadhúlra 
National Parks and Wildlife Service 
  
90 Sráid an Rí Thuaidh, Margadh na Feirme, Baile Átha Cliath 7, D07 N7CV  
90 King Street North, Smithfield, Dublin 7, D07 N7CV  
—— 
R-phost: Gregory.Egan@npws.gov.ie 
www.gov.ie 
  


